

November 14, 2017 Meeting Minutes

A regular meeting of the BSC board is being held at 6:00pm at the Belpre Public Library. All those in attendance included Leslie Radcliff, Stacy McLaughlin, Heather Sinnett, Allyson Watkins, Mitch Greathouse, Chris Lauer, Stephanie Halstead, Roy Halstead, Curtis Johnson, Michelle Hyer, Jen Wells, Stephanie Evans, Rod O'Donnell

Old Business:

Special Guests from Belpre High School Cross Country reviewed their request to utilize the Belpre Soccer Club fields for a home cross country meeting in September of 2018. Minimal impacts to the fields would be required. Due to safety to the runners the fields would need to be closed to all traffic on the Saturday of the event. Additional discussion regarding potential approaches for compensation for use of the field were discussed and the Cross Country folks were released.

Additional disclosures were submitted via email for comment to the future and active board. Following electronic discussion of the terms and considerations, the motion to negotiate a contract with the Belpre High School Cross Country organization was approved. Specifics of the contract to be worked out in January 2018.

President Report:

Introduction of the 2018 board based on Fall 2017 election results were announced as follows: President (2yr term) Leslie Radcliff
Vice President (1yr term) Mitch Greathouse
Secretary (2yr) Stephanie Halstead
Registrar (1yr) Dan Matheny
Recreational Coordinator (2yr) Nate Newbanks
Member-At-Large (1yr) Chris Lauer

Brief overview of responsibilities was provided and discussed, with explanation that additional details regarding specific responsibilities could be found in the by-laws on our website.

Next meeting to be held January 16, 2018 @ 6pm at the Belpre Public Library.

Accomplishments of the former board were recognized.

Motion to adjourn: Leslie Radcliff 2nd: Stacy McLaughlin Unanimous vote for Meeting adjourned